
We Can’t Thank You Enough… But We’re Going to Try 

(ZAPFINO) 

 

 

 
  
 
 

On Thanksgiving, we are thankful to you, our compassionate donors,  
who stand with Holocaust survivors in need, and bring them lifesaving aid. 

 
 

 
“Your support  

 prolongs my life...” 
– Chaim Z., Lithuania 

Born 1928, Chaim Z.  has been part of 
The Survivor Mitzvah Project’s                                                                                  

Holocaust Survivor Aid Program  
since 2008.  

 
 

Your support keeps survivors walking, seeing, hearing, and hoping.  
 

Tatiana Semenovna is new to our program. She just received much needed hearing 
aids thanks to one of our kind and compassionate donors. 

 

 

 
“Dear Friends from The Survivor Mitzvah Project,  
I, Tatiana Semenovna, a widow and pensioner, 

am 86 years old.  Lately, my hearing has 
deteriorated greatly. It is difficult to 

communicate when you can’t hear. My pension is 
$80 a month and I am not able to afford hearing 

aids. Thanks to your gift, I can now hear well, 
communicate with my friends and neighbors, 
and feel active and good about myself. Sincere 

thanks to you for your care of elderly people,  
who need your support.” 

-		Tatiana Semenovna, Ukraine 



Donate online at www.survivormitzvah.org or send a check to: 
 

The Survivor Mitzvah Project 
2658 Griffith Park Blvd., Ste. #299 

Los Angeles, CA 90039 
 

800-905-6160					survivormitzvah@gmail.com							213-622-5050	
 

The Survivor Mitzvah Project is a 501c3 non-profit public charity 
100% of your donation goes directly into the hands of a Holocaust survivor in need! 

$150 supports 1 survivor for 1 month.  $1800 supports 1 survivor for 1 year. 
Donations in any amount save lives. 

 
 

 

You have provided Raisa, born in 1926, with two eye operations so she can still sew 
aprons, embroider flowers, and even look after her ”younger” sister, Galina, 89, who 

recently had gallbladder and eye surgeries, then broke her arm. 
 

Raisa and Galina were born into a poor family.   
When the War broke out, they ran, but the  
Nazis kept coming.  Raisa writes, “We were 
captured by the Nazis.  We were starving, 

 but forced to do hard labor.” 

 

 

At The Survivor Mitzvah Project, we work to ensure that no Holocaust survivor 
who has endured the darkest days of human history will ever be hungry, cold, 
neglected or forgotten again. We are thankful to have welcomed hundreds of 
new survivors to our program this year.   

Only with your continuing commitment, can we help them all. 
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Thanks to your compassionate support, 
Raisa and Galina can afford the needed 

medical attention that prolongs their 
lives and their treasured relationship. 

 Raisa and Galina Efimovna – Moldova 2019 
	This Thanksgiving, please make a special donation to continue providing heating 

fuel, nutritious food and medical care to Holocaust survivors in desperate need. 

Thanksgiving is a Time of Togetherness  

Thanks to Your Support, Sisters Raisa & Galina Efimovna Can Be Together! 


